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Farmer's Markets need all the help they can get! Allowing access to real food in 

these difficult times is critical for health and well-being of everyone - especially those 

who suffer from malnutrition. It is therefore imperative that the government does all it 

can to help people eat well. And that includes the people who raise the food we eat! 


